
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
20th Annual Gila River Close Up Program 

April 15-17, 2019 
Four Points Sheraton, Phoenix, Arizona 

 

Participants eligible for program are enrolled high school students  
who are also enrolled members of the Gila River Indian Community.  

Participants will stay on-site at Four Points Sheraton, Phoenix. 
First 30 eligible youth applicants also need  

a recommendation from high school counselor or teacher.  
 

 Participants will: 

 Have Fun! 

 Learn about Community History 

 Participate in Teen Court 

 Learn about Tribal Government 

 Participate in Mock Council Sessions 

 Learn about O’odham/Pee-Posh Culture 

 Practice Leadership Skills 

 Meet Tribal Representatives 
 
 

 
 
 
Hosted by: Akimel O’odham/Pee-Posh Youth 
Council 

     For Applications or Questions Please Contact 
     Michael Preston 
     Office: (520) 562-1866 
     Fax: (520) 562-3621 
     Email: YouthCouncil@gric.nsn.us  
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